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Additional Information 
 

1. Report submitted by Mr Boyle 
We would like to bring to the attention of the Committee that the Report suggested by Mr Boyle A 
systematic review and meta-analysis of the ecological effects of Australian deer should have been declared 
that it was “exciting new research funded by the Blond Bay Hog Deer Advisory Group, the Australian Deer 
Association, and the Sporting Shooters Association of Australia (Victoria).” 
 

2. Mr Borsack’s lack of evidence 
On Page 42 of the Transcript, Mr Borsack makes a statement that “Conservation hunting on State Forests in 
NSW has been run since February 2006. There has never been an incident” 
I believe this was also stated by SSAA later. 
 
We believe that it is reasonable that evidence be provided to the Committee before this is considered as 
factual. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


